
F E B R U A R Y  U P D A T E

Are YOU fulfilling the Great Commission?
Dear Nekesa (Harvester), !
We have 29 children in our care. While they may be orphans, they are the Children Of God. He has 
commissioned us to care for the widows and the orphans. We are training up these children in the love 
and Word of God.  !
Did you know that children can fulfill the great commission? !
We have 25 current Bible School students that are receiving the Word 
of God and practical training to go out to reach the world. These 
students are also the ones that will start more churches to reach more 
people.  !
Will these students fulfill the great commission? !
There are over 50 churches that have been started through Bungoma Bible Ministries. This includes 
our own 500 member church. Now, because of the growth, we are holding a one week Minister’s 
Conference in March. We believe that it is important to continue providing training and ministry to those 
that are over these 50 churches. As our pastors are in the villages reaching people with God’s Word, we 
want to thank them and bless them. !

Can these churches continue fulfilling the great commission? !
This Ministry is reaching out to the highways and hedges, the villages and 
cities. The great commission from the Lord Jesus Christ is being fulfilled 
everyday.  We see this happening through our children in the orphanage. They 
are a light to the community of God’s love; He cares for every person no matter 
their situation. We are seeing this happen through our bible school students as 
they return to their villages to share the Word they have received. We see this 
continue to happen through our churches as they are refreshed in these 
conferences. They return with a new passion to reach their people with the 

truth of God’s love! 
Through our Partners and Momma Doris’ training, we are proud to say  how much we have grown this 
ministry. For the past 10 years, as Mama Doris’ health began to fail, we have taken the full responsibility 
to continue nourishing the seeds she has sown. Margaret and I have given our best to love and care for 
Mama Doris in the last 10 years. The students and church congregation have also stepped in to care for 
Mama Doris and continue her work.
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J A N U A R Y  U P D A T E!

 We want to see the seeds sown into this good ground by Mama Doris 

and our supporters not fail now but succeed, as Mama Doris has completed 

her course and gone into the arms of our loving Lord. 

Will you continue to carry the mantle with us? Will you continue to water and 

grow the seeds that Mama Doris and those with her have planted? 

Together we will continue to fulfill the great Commission into the outermost 
parts of the earth.Together we are caring for the orphans and widows, 
teaching the bible school students, and reaching the villages with the Word 

of God.    ~ Justus Ochuro  www.bungomabibleministries.org 


